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A Message from the
​OLLI at SBU Advisory Board President

Please be mindful that when we are on Zoom and speaking,
even though you just want to get the information to one or
two people, you are addressing the entire workshop. Some of
our workshops are small with 35 members, and some of our workshops
are large with 260 members. When you speak, everyone can hear you.

Please do not discuss anyone’s personal, medical, social or
financial information without the explicit permission of that
person. We need to be respectful of each other at all times, and
maintain the privacy of our members as we continue on this
virtual platform.

Thank you for your consideration and understanding.

Mary Hance, OLLI at SBU Advisory Board President

Hispanic Heritage Month is Here!

National Hispanic Heritage Month is the period from
September 15 to October 15 in the United States for recognizing

the contributions and influence of Hispanic Americans to
​the history, culture, and achievements of the United States.

Join the SBU September Education Program on Zoom
To Celebrate Hispanic Art

Register Here!

Give KUDOS to OLLI at SBU Program



We are inviting members to share their love for the
OLLI at SBU program with the new OLLI Kudo
Board!

Instructions:
Click the button below to visit our Kudo site (think of it
like a virtual bulletin board)

Click the +Add to board button
Give Kudos to the OLLI program, share your positive experience and why you
LOVE OLLI!
You have the choice to enter or skip your email address
Click Next
Enter your First & Last name
Click Post and you're done!

It's that easy! You do not need to make an account

Add Your Kudos
Here!

OLLI LECTURE SERIES presents:
RICHARD LEAKEY
Friday, September 24, 2021
1:30 pm

CLIMATE CHANGE, HUMAN ORIGINS WITH
SPECIAL REFERENCE TO KENYA

*separate email reminder with zoom link will be sent

presents:
CHRIS MATTHEWS
Wednesday, Oct 27, 2021
3:30 pm

A LONG TIME COMING: THE ARCHAEOLOGY AND
HISTORY OF THE NATIVE AND AFRICAN
AMERICAN COMMUNITY IN SETAUKET, NY

*separate email
​reminder with

​zoom link will be sent

VIRTUAL SPECIAL EVENT TRIPS



presented by the Special Events Committee

VIRTUAL TRIP: KENAI FJORDS NATIONAL
PARK
Choose ONE date
Wednesday, 9/29/21 OR Tuesday, 10/5/21
3:30 pm

HOW ARE GLOBAL WARMING AND CLIMATE CHANGE
CAUSED, AND HOW ARE THEY IMPACTING OUR
PLANET? A RANGER WILL USE KENAI FJORDS
NATIONAL PARK AS A LOOKING GLASS THROUGH
WHICH TO DISCOVER OUR PLANET'S HEALTH.

*Members can only choose ONE date to attend

Register Now

More Info

Throughout the more than 30-year history
of the Long Island State Veterans Home,
our staff and volunteers have taken great

pride in providing comprehensive long term
care to more than 10,000 men and women

who so valiantly risked their lives in defense
of our nation. Our residents have come from
all walks of life, represented all branches of

service, fought in virtually every major
conflict and share a common bond so

profound that few who have not served will
ever comprehend.

In an effort to continue to improve the
quality of care we provide for our veterans

and their families, on Thursday, September
23rd, 2021, we will host our Nineteenth
Annual Golf Classic at the Willow Creek
Golf & Country Club in Mt. Sinai, New

York.....

Read More & RSVP

ATTEND CULPER SPY RING
EVENTS IN SETAUKET!

The Culper Ring was a network of
spies active during the American

Revolutionary War, in 1778 during
the British occupation of New York

City...

Read More

SHARE OLLI WITH YOUR FRIENDS! ​
Send them an invitation to join our mailing list and start Share OLLI



receiving OLLI information and updates.

LOOKING FOR SOMETHING
​FUN TO DO?

The OLLI Arts Council suggests:
The LI MUSEUM "In-Person" Members Exhibition:
FRAGILE

More
Information

About
the Exhibition

OLLI ADVISORY BOARD MEETING
Wed, 9/22/21 at 3:30pm
Meeting ID: 988 4692 3100
Passcode: 726605

Join Meeting

SPECIAL EVENTS COMMITTEE
MEETING
Mon, 9/27/21 at 3:30pm
Meeting ID: 985 9343 0745
Passcode: 108389

Join Meeting

Committee meetings are open to all OLLI members and we welcome you
​to join us and get involved in everything that OLLI has to offer!

Read SBU News Join Homecoming on Oct
23rd

The Inauguration of President
Maurie McInnis

Join Zuccaire Gallery for Panel
Discussion on Sept 27th

SBU COGNITIVE AGING
AND MEMORY LAB



"One Book, One Community"
Program

Get Paid to Participate in Memory
Research Study

TECH SUPPORT
Monday -Friday: 8:30 am - 4:30 pm

If you need help, please email: spdolli@stonybrook.edu

The OLLI at SBU Newsletter will be sent on
the 1st & 15th of every month

Breanne & Liz Have New

Cell Phone Numbers

Call or Text Us!
Breanne (631) 356-3912
Liz (631) 356-3725

Osher Lifelong Learning Institute at Stony Brook University
S-101 Social and Behavioral Sciences
Stony Brook, NY 11794-4304
(631) 632-6554
E-mail: spdolli@stonybrook.edu
www.stonybrook.edu/olli

Visit Our
Website

 ​


